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6 November 2020   
 
Good Afternoon: 
 
 
This is Greg Norton calling from LLS, with a few updates regarding upcoming events at Loch Lomond 
School for Monday, Nov. 9th – Friday, Nov. 13th.   
 
Students are strongly encouraged to report to school daily with a clean facemask and water bottle. 
Parents/caregivers are also reminded that if their child is experiencing two or more symptoms of COVID-
19, the Government of NB offers a convenient self-assessment to book a test online or at the following 
link: https://www2.gnb.ca/content/gnb/en/corporate/promo/covid-19.html 
 
As the cold weather creeps in parents and caregivers are reminded to dress students warmly and 
appropriately during the cold weather. Parents and caregivers are also encouraged to ensure their 
contact information is updated with the school administrative office, if a student is dismissed from 
school early, or in case of emergency.  
 
Looking ahead in your calendar there is no school on Wednesday, Nov. 11th, which is a holiday 
respecting Remembrance Day. We encourage all families to take time to virtually attend a Remembrance 
Day service in your community, as we collectively pause and pay tribute to our servicemen and women 
who have helped build the Canada we know and love.  
 
For a complete list of activities and future events, please refer to the Loch Lomond School webpage or 
follow us on Twitter @LochLomondNB. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to 
call the school at 658-5350. We always welcome your feedback on how to make our school a better 
place to learn and visit.  
 
 
Yours in Education 
 
Greg Norton,  
Principal 
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